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May 2022 

 

Dear Reception Class 2022, 

 

Once again, a big welcome to the Ombersley family, we are so happy you will be coming to join us in 

September. Firstly, I would like to introduce myself and my Reception class team. I am Mr Postans and I 

will be the class teacher for Reception in September. I am really looking forward to meeting you all and for 

us to have a truly fantastic year. We will also be joined by Mrs Hills & Ms Shekells who are two of our most 

experienced TAs in school. We have so much planned for the year to make your first year at Ombersley 

truly wonderful.  

 

The first part of your journey is transition into Reception. This is when we invite your children in to school 

before the summer holidays to come and spend some time with us. The Induction sessions are planned for 

Tuesday 14th June 1-2.20pm, Tuesday 21st June 1-2.20pm and Monday 4th July 9-12. This will help us all to 

get to know each other ready for when your child starts school in September. We will also visit your child 

at their current pre-school setting this term. For the adults, on Monday 23rd May at 4pm, we would like to 

invite you to join us for our parent induction talk. This meeting is for adults only and is an opportunity for 

you to find out all the information you will need about starting school and what the year will look like. It will 

also give you the opportunity to meet myself, Mrs Moore our Head Teacher and a few other members of 

the team.  

 

Please could you inform us of your child’s current Nursery/Pre-School, this will allow us to get in touch with 

them as part of our transition process. Please bring/ send back all the attached forms by Monday 23rd May 

(Parent meeting). This will enable us to get everything ready for transition (for safety reasons children 

can’t attend transition until forms are returned). Finally, we would like you to send us a recent photo of 

your child who will be joining our Reception Class in September. This will enable us to begin to create a 

familiarisation display to welcome the children into Reception. 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us with any questions you may have.  

 

We look forward to meeting you soon.  

 

Many thanks  

 

 

Mr Postans    Mrs Moore 

Class Teacher     Headteacher  
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